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Wagman Successfully Expedites Reopening of Westbound Chesapeake Bay Bridge 
 
(York, Pa.) Wagman was awarded the $27 million contract by the Maryland Transportation Authority (MDTA) for the 

deck rehabilitation of the Westbound lanes of the William Preston Lane, Jr. Memorial Bridge over the Chesapeake Bay 

in Queen Anne’s and Anne Arundel Counties.  Wagman recently completed the Latex Modified Concrete (LMC) 

resurfacing allowing all westbound lanes to be re-opened to traffic in their permanent location.  Construction started 

in September of 2019 and through partnership with the MDTA and numerous stakeholders the schedule for this critical 

work was compressed to occur within a single construction season. 

  

“We are thrilled to deliver these improvements to the MDTA, adjacent communities, and other stakeholders who rely 

on this critical bridge over one year ahead of the original contract completion date,” stated Greg Andricos, Wagman 

Heavy Civil’s president and coo.  “The message was loud and clear that our work must get done and our teams 

maximized all opportunities presented by the mild winter.” 

 

Wagman is a multi-faceted construction firm with major operations in heavy civil, general construction, and 

geotechnical construction services. Founded in 1902, Wagman is a fourth generation, family-owned company with 

offices in Pennsylvania and Virginia and is headquartered in York, Pa.  As a heavy civil contractor, Wagman is a 

nationally recognized leader within the industry.  Wagman’s core competencies include: design-build, infrastructure, 

marine construction, modified concrete, grooving and grinding, and geotechnical construction services. 
 

For more information about Wagman, please visit www.wagman.com. 
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